
Sagebrush Quilt Guild 
www.sagebrushquiltersguild.ca 

 

../2015 Sept 28.docx 

September 28, 2015 Meeting Minutes 
Taken by Bev M., Acting Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President, Julie O. 

Announcements were read by Julie O.:  

• Thank you from Rumpelstiltskin’s Quilt Guild for the donation of quilts for the fire 
victims of Rock Creek Fire 

• There is a shop hop bus trip on October 5th – seats going fast 
• La Conner Fibre Arts Festival is Oct 2nd to 4th. 
• A reminder about the 2016 Alaska Quilt Cruise 
• We will vote on the Guild Banner options at the 2nd meeting in October 
• Julie paid the invoice for CQA’s Guild Insurance and Sagebrush’s membership in CQA 
• Julie’s name is on our website as the organizer for the calendar.  If you have anything to 

put on the calendar, please notify her. 
• Lynda M. reported on the request for help sewing mat covers for the Boys & Girls Club.  

They are looking for volunteers to make covers for the mats and possibly monitor kids 
after school with regards to sewing.  She suggested we could possibly have a work-bee to 
make these covers.  Lynda would only be available on a Saturday.  Also, the only club 
sewing machine doesn’t work so if anyone knows of one that could be donated, it would 
be appreciated. 

Community Projects: Several thank you’s were read by Lou. 

Membership: Presented by Ann G. 

• Ann reported that our E-blast is now part of our web page.  She welcomed one new 
member – Judy.  There are 35 members present.  Door prizes were won by Dianne, Pat, 
Monica and & Lorraine. 

Workshops: Sandy announced that Dianne’s border class will be held at TRU on November 21st 
from 8:00 am until 4:00 pm.  The room will be available until 9:00 pm.  If we wish to continue 
working on our project.  The costs for the class is $30 and sign up starts tonight. 

Library: Dianne is away until next meeting.  Lilah volunteers to cover for her. 

Hospitality – The sign-up sheet still has some vacancies 

Coffee Break 
Program: Presented by Geri. 

• Geri passed out her block for the Block Exchange to those taking part.   
• Geri then organized a game of ‘quilt-o’ which provided many laughs &/or groans.  It was 

enjoyed by all. 

Show & Tell was presented by the members, followed by adjournment at 9:50 p.m. 
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